Herrera, Tomas

From: Bennett Rubin <bennett.rubin@ohiolumex.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 02, 2019 10:54 AM

To: Herrera, Tomas

Cc: Joe Simon; Lowman, Don; Arribas-Colon, Maria

Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Ohio Lumex Request for Additional Information re SSDR & Exempt Distribution
License

Tomas,

Please use the measurements noted in the Manual. They are accurate and include the fittings which extend slightly out
beyond the dimensions of the case.

Appreciate you asking for the clarification.
Thank you.
Bennett

Bennett S. Rubin

Director of Sales and Business Development
Ohio Lumex Co., Inc.

30350 Bruce Industrial Parkway

Cleveland, OH 44139 USA
www.ohiolumex.com
Bennett.Rubin@OhioLumex.com

On Oct 2, 2019, at 3:12 PM, Herrera, Tomas <Tomas.Herrera@nrc.gov> wrote:

Good morning Mr. Rubin,

As we were drafting the registration certificate we noted different external dimensions provided
for the GC-IMS devices.

In the application package dated March 20, 2019 — page 3 of 12 in the WESTPAK attachment
the dimensions were reported as 48 cm x 44 cm x 19 cm.

In your July 26, 2019 letter the instruction manual reported the measurements as height 184.5
mm, width 449 mm, and depth 495 mm.

The engineering drawing (6002010) in the March 20" application also indicated different
dimensions.

Please indicate which dimensions we should use for the external measurements of the GC-IMS
devices.

Thank you,

Tomas Herrera

E-License and SSD Team Leader
U.S. NRC

NMSS/MSST/MSTB





